From:
Sent: 21 January 2019 10:20
To: WEB Local Plan

Subject: Stroud Local Plan Review

Dear Sirs

We are conscious that you are reviewing your Local Plan and we welcome the opportunity to comment on this and to assist you with the economic strategy of this plan in due course. In this regard we would welcome a more detailed dialogue with you on this once you have a preferred quantum and location of new employment land emerging through this current review.

We are mindful that Stroud District does not currently benefit from a modern business park albeit we are aware that there may be proposals coming forward that you may choose to support. Equally there are many established business within the District that may wish to expand and we would welcome policies that allow this to come forward in a flexible manner. Equally we see that not many of the allocated sites in the previous Local Plan have made any significant moves forward and therefore it may be that the emerging employment strategy aims to deliver smaller site that can come forward with ease.

We generally support new employment in the growth zone.

We look forward to further dialogue with you in due course.

Yours sincerely

Business Group Executive GFirst LEP









The ERDF Technical Assistance Project is supported by the 2014 to 2020 European Regional Development Fund Programme

In partnership with the private, public and voluntary sectors, GFirst LEP have secured over £100 million in Growth Deal funding to invest in Gloucestershire. To read about our Growth Deals, please visit www.qfirstlep.com/qrowth-deal.

GFirst LEP, University of Gloucestershire, Oxstalls Campus, Gloucester, GL2 9HW t: 01242 715480